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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

9 242s;#
Mr. Ed Hawkins, Chief gY h
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d%Licensing Branch I

Mg288f 3
Uranium Recovery Field Office a

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
DP. O. Box 25325

Denver, CO 802250325 y d'p
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Re: Docket No. 40-8905 -

NRC License SUA-1473 110169 6 k@ Z

Dear Mr. Hawkins:

Condition 34 of License SUA-1473 requires that
Quivira Mining Company submit a proposed corrective action
program to NRC by May 1, 1989 regarding the groundwater
impact from the Ambrosia Lake Tailings facility. An
extension of the May 1 date to June 1, 1989 is needed
to incorporate in our response some issues recently raised
by the New Mexico EIO.

This letter is to document that, per our discussions
of this date, the revised date by which Quivira Mining
Company is to submit the proposed corrective action plan
for Quivira's Ambrosia Lake Tailings Facility is June 1,
1989.

!Please call me at (405) 270-2972 if there are any
questions in this regard.
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